Liz Pulley

From: Christopher Tod . e
Sent: 08 June 2018 14:14

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Subject: Boxgrove Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sirs

Thank you for inviting us to make comments on the proposed Boxgrove
Neighbourhocd Plan.

I have lived with our family in Boxgrove for 40 years and so am very conversant
with the Parish.

The Plan is the result of conslderable engagement with the residents of the
Parish. It is a well balanced proposal for the period 2017-2029 and it has my
full support.

Christopher Tod

The Old Granary
Boxgrove
Chichester

PO18 QEE

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Ccuncils computer systems may
be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operaticn and for other

lawful purpcses.






